NOTUMO ABOUT

Z

M 0

Z

0

CITY OF GRAND BLANC DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY



THORIT

AU

E

Z

4

VELO

The City of Grand Blanc Downtown Development
Authority (DDA) is excited to sponsor and support
the City's upcoming first Tuesday Tunes event on June 28, 2016.

This event was planned as a way for downtown businesses to highlight their presence while fostering an atmosphere of community fun in the downtown area. At this time, 16 downtown businesses have registered to participate in the event by obtaining musicians to perform at their business and create a walkable musical mile through the DDA district.

The success of this community event will bring awareness of downtown businesses and provide attendees an opportunity to enjoy a varied musical menu as they stroll through downtown.

It is our hope that Tuesday Tunes will become a repeated event and will also encourage businesses to plan and sponsor more community events.

JUNE 2016

Upcoming Meetings:

DDA Meetings - first Wednesday of month - 6:30

 July 6
 Oct 5

 August 3
 Nov 2

 Sept 7
 Dec 7

Check **HERE** for any changes or cancellations.

www.cityofgrandblanc.com/Meetings

VOLUME 3, ISSUE 2

In this issue:

Tuesday Tunes Information

Board Member Roster

Meeting Schedule

Tuesday Tunes Event Map 2

City of Grand Blanc DDA's Tuesday Tunes on Musical Mile Stroll through Downtown



DDA BOARD MEMBER INFORMATION

Kevin Groves—Chairman Lou Blessing

Tony Mainprize—Vice Chairman Dan Harrett

Christopher Carr—Treasurer Debra Honea

Mayor Susan Soderstrom Suzanne Johnson

City Manager Wendy Jean-Buhrer Bob Peterson

IF YOU HAVE COMMENTS OR SUGGESTIONS FOR PROJECTS THAT YOU WOULD LIKE THE DDA TO CONSIDER, PLEASE CONTACT WENDY JEAN-BUHRER AT 810-694-1118.

JUNE 2016



CITY OF GRAND BLANC DDA

203 E. Grand Blanc Road Grand Blanc, MI 48439 City Contact: Wendy Jean-Buhrer

Tel: 810-694-1118
Fax: 810-694-9517
E-mail: citymanager@cityofgrandblanc.com



We're on the Web! www.cityofgrandblanc.com

TANGEL MUSIC

If you would like to receive the newsletter by email, contact Liz Hill: info@ cityofgrandblanc.com.

